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I submit this testimony in support of HB3232.  It will improve joint-state fisheries 

management, and will benefit salmon recovery efforts by facilitating a much-needed 

transition to mark-selective fishing gears.  It's good for fish, good for fishermen, and 

good for resilient fishing economies. 


